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MOTION TO DEVELOP REGIONAL PARKS IN SUB-COUNCIL 23 - ONE PER WARD

Parks plays a very important role in our communities as it promotes an outside
healthy living especially for our children. Children should be encouraged to play
outside which will improve their motorised skills and holistic development.

The challenge we have in Sub-council 23 is that we have to many parks and
councillors cannot reach all parks with ward allocation. You need to spend at least
R200 000 per park to make a significant impact and most councillors scatter their
parks ward allocation budget between various parks and therefore the community
can't see what the City of Cape Town has done and many times accuse the
councillors of doing nothing.

| therefore move that Recreation and Parks develop at least one regional park in
each ward. This must include but not limited to the following:

Fencing, gym equipment, play equipment for children, bore hole for irrigation,
landscaping and operational funding for EPWP workers to maintain the parks.

These parks must be well located to avoid vandalism. It must be central located in
the ward to promote people to walk to the park, etc.
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Moved by: CIIr'.>EI’ron Jansen
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" secohded by: Clir. Goawa Timm

Dated: 21 September 2020




